
Market Institutions Deputy

In Line with the Ministry of Human Resources and Social Development Decision 
regarding Suspension of Private Sector Employees to Attend at Workplace for a 
period of "15" days: Market Institutions to Comply and Suspend their Employee from 

Attending at Workplace 

Greetings,

Pursuant to the Capital Market Authority’s (CMA) circular dated 14/07/1441 H 
corresponding to 03/09/2020, regarding following precautionary measures to 
prevent infection with the new Coronavirus COVID19,  to the CMA’s circular dated 
21/07/1441 H corresponding to 03/16/2020, regarding suspending attendance to their 
workplace and promoting electronic work remotely, and in reference to the decision 
of the Ministry of Human Resources and Social Development regarding suspending the 
attendance of private-sector workers in at the workplace for a period of 15 days, the 
CMA would like to assert that all market institutions to comply with the instructions set 
out in the Ministry's decision through this link. 

For more information, please contact: (market.institutions@cma.org.sa) or 0112797755

We wish you well during this challenging time and hope everyone keeps safe.


